From: Chobham Chasers _
Sent: 22 November 2020 15:05

To: DevelopmentControl
Subject: OBJECTION to PLAN/2020/0568

For the attention of Woking Planning Authority

Dear Sirs,

I wish to object to the building of more tower blocks in Woking. The skyline towards the North Downs, viewed from
outside the Borough, is ruined by the existing tower blocks. These characterless buildings are unattractive, block

out light and the whole scheme is too big and too dense.

Yours faithfully
Mrs Diane Beach



